
  

 

Monday October 2nd  at 1.30pm when we will be making 

a Christmas Decoration centre piece 

 

 

 

 

Thursday 5th of October 

at 7:00pm 

 

 

 Carol Service on Sunday 17th December at 4:30 

Evening of Carols on Wednesday 20th December at 7:00 

 

                                                                                                                             

Recordings of our Sunday Family Services can 

 be accessed from  the Homepage of our website. 

 

Our website-:www.mountpleasantgospelhall.co.uk  

 

Our email address:mpghlowestoft@gmail.com  

 

You`re my Uncle! By Nigel Wren 

March 2023 Newsletter 

 

October News 

As I alighted from the Norwich to Liverpool train at Ely I noticed a 
man in a state of extreme agitation who was shouting at me. As he drew 

closer I could hear clearly what he kept saying, “You`re my Uncle!” I 
eventually persuaded him that I wasn`t his uncle and it was a case of 
mistaken identity. 

 

When I was walking in Lowestoft recently I smiled at this lady who 

passed me in her mobility scooter. The lady stopped and said, "Aren't 

you Nigel.” After a quick rummage through my memory I responded, 

“Yes, and you are Marion.” I had not seen Marion since we were elev-

en year olds when we were at Roman Hill Junior School and that was 

well over thirty years ago. 

 

Jesus provided a way in which His followers would be recognised. Not 

by wearing a distinguishing item of clothing or using a particular greet-

ing. No!  They would be recognised as His disciples by the love they 

have for one another: 

 

34 A new commandment I give unto you, That you love one another; as 
I have loved you, that you also love one another. 
35 By this shall all men know that you are my disciples, if you have love 

one to another. John 13:34-5. 

It`s  good to be recognised as a follower of Jesus. 
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Tim Gooding will give a Report on the work in Romania 

On Tuesday the 17th of October at 7.00pm 

Refreshments follow the Service 

 

 

 

Baptism of Ann Amos on Sunday 22nd of October 

 The baptism will take place during the 4:30 Family Service  

Tea follows the Service  

All are warmly invited to the Service and to Tea.  

 

Sundays at 4:30pm. Everyone welcome 

Those taking the Service in October 

01   Nigel Wren -No Tea but refreshments after the Service 

    08—Nigel Wren Refreshments follow the Service 

15– Nick Lincoln Tea follow the Service 

 22 Ken Castleton -  During the Service our sister Ann Amos will be 

baptised.  There will be Tea after the Service 

29 - Ken Castleton—Refreshments follow the Service 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

Wednesdays in Term Time 6:30-7.30 

Who: Children aged 5-11 

Bible Story, Singing, Games, Crafts 

A Registration Form to be completed on the first session attended by a parent/guardian 

Tuesday Evening-not the 17th- Prayer & Bible Teaching 

 Tuesday is Coffee Morning 

 

 

10:00-12:00 Do  pop in 

7:00-7:30 Prayer 

7:30-8:00 Bible Teaching 

8:00 Refreshments & discussion 

On Tuesday 17th of  October is a Missionary Report 


